
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that on the 13th day of September, 2023 at 7:00pm, the Columbia County 
Board of Supervisors shall hold a Public Hearing in the Board of Supervisors Chambers, located at 
401 State Street, Hudson NY, concerning the enactment of proposed Local Law No. 5 of 2023: 
Authorizing 12 and 13 year old licensed hunters to hunt deer with a firearm or crossbow during hunting 
season with the supervision of an adult licensed hunter. 
 

Copies of said proposed local laws are available in the Office of the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors. 
 

By order of the Clerk of the Board, 

Kelly S. Baccaro 

September 4, 2023 

  
 
  
 
 
 


